FABER BIRREN

77 PROSPECT STREET

STAMFORD, CONNECTICUT 06902
TELEPHONE (203) 348-1927

March 13, 1987

Mr. Rolf G. Kuehni

Mobay Chemilcal Co.

Dyes Department

P. 0. Drawer 2855

Rock Hill, SC 29730

Dear Rolf:

A new edition of the great Chevreul work,
edited by me, is now off the press, Jacket
is enclosed. I will send a copy separately
and ask for the kindness of a review in
CR&A. I have contacted Joy Turner Luke to
do a review for the Newsletter of the ISCC.

Best wishes and continued success in

your editorship.

FR:WM
Enc.



